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Six Vergers and 19 Acolytes served at God’s altar this year. Hundreds of hours of hard work by these 
servants, hopefully have enhanced the worship at All Saints’. We will soon complete two years without 
a Rector. Therefore, many have had to push hard to complete and work the “mission” of All Saints’. 
 
As we look toward the end of Advent and the Christmas season (when this is written) we know that 
many more hours of service at God’s altar are at hand. The blessing of having an interim rector will be 
most helpful. 
 
We are looking forward to participating with other churches in the diocese and traveling to the National 
Cathedral for an “acolyte training and emphasis” in the Fall of 2019. 
 
We are still blessed with the relatively new vestments donated by an anonymous member of All Saints’ 
a few years ago. 


